

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

- 1 04700 530340

Tel: O1388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 22nd November 2023

Re: Scholastics Book Fair

The Scholastics Book Fair will be back in school from Thursday 30th November until Monday 4th December. There will be a fantastic range of books and gifts to purchase, some of which can be seen in the attached flyer.

Your child will get a chance to have a preview on Wednesday 29th November and the fair will be open for you to visit after school in the hall on Thursday (30th), Friday (1st) and Monday (4th). You will be able to make purchases using cash or card via the available QR code.

As usual, we gain a percentage of any books that are purchased and we use this money to buy more books for our school library for children to enjoy! You helped us raise over £150 last year which meant we could update our library with the books our children enjoy reading.

If you are unable to attend the fair but would like to purchase a book, it is possible to do so by emailing Mrs Green (a.green@stanhopebarrington.org.uk).

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Green

Mrs A Green Assistant Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cai Building, Coble Dean, Royal Quays, North Shields. NE29 6DE









